

8 July 2020

Ref. No.: D000000315

Mr Arnold Yeung Chairman and CEO AMG FINANCIAL GROUP 40/F 118 Connaught Road West Hong Kong

Dear Mr Jeung

The Hong Kong Polytechnic University Foundation Membership

On behalf of The Hong Kong Polytechnic University (PolyU), may we thank you once again for your organization's generous support to the University over the years. PolyU is a world-class research university, ranking among the world's top 100 universities globally. To share our good stories with the community, the PolyU Foundation was established in 2014 to support the university's promotion of teaching and learning, research and development, and student's all-round growth. In addition, the Foundation helps strengthen the university's connections with its supporters and acknowledge their contribution to PolyU.

With reference to our records of donation received as of 31 January 2020, we are pleased to inform you that your organization's PolyU Foundation membership, in the name of AMG FINANCIAL GROUP, has been upgraded to Honorary Life Member. As a gratitude, I enclose herewith a *Membership Card* for your kind retention. The *Membership Card* entitles you to certain offers such as dining privileges at Hotel ICON, health care services, and use of facilities on PolyU campus.

When the pandemic is more settled, we shall hold an appreciation reception to express our gratitude towards your generous support to the Unviersity. As a token of thanks, a *Certificate of Appreciation* and a souvenir will be presented to you by our senior management.

Should you have any enquiries about the membership, please contact our Alumni Affairs and Development Office at 2766 4101 or <a href="mailto:polyu.edu.hk">polyu.edu.hk</a>. Should you wish to update your personal particulars, kindly fill out the attached form in *Appendix* and return to us for further handling.

Many thanks for your generous contribution. We look forward to seeing you in our PolyU Foundation appreciation events. Your continued support will enable us to further our research and education initiatives to build a better future for Hong Kong and for our next generations.

Yours sincerely

Belinda Chow Secretary

The Hong Kong Polytechnic University Foundation (Director of Alumni Affairs and Development)